
Byte Nationals 2017 

Weymouth and Portland National Sailing Academy 

21
st
 - 23

rd 
July 2017 

This year, for the first time in several years, we are holding our own 

National Championships at the Weymouth & Portland National 

Sailing Academy. 

 

There will be 3 days of racing from Friday 21st July to Sunday 23rd July 

2017.  

 

We are aiming to get at least 50 entries to build on the record entry in 

2016. If we can manage this, the builder, Richard Hartley, has offered 

to pay 50% of everyone’s entry fee.  

To book, visit www.wpnsa.org.uk/events/byte-class-uk-national-

championship 

Want to know more? Contact our Chairman John Banbrook by Email 

at: chairman@byteclass.org.uk or visit the class association website at: 

http://byteclass.org.uk 


